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Johnny Walker, center, visits with high school counselors at lunch yesterday.  Approximately 50 high school and community college counselors from around the state were on campus on Sunday and Monday for the annual event.  
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News 
Biology Seminar – Dr. Martha Morse, director of pediatric pulmonology, Pediatric Specialists of Texas, will present "65 Roses:  The Story of Cystic Fibrosis" on Friday, Nov. 14 at 1 p.m. in Moody Science 101.
Chemistry seminar – TLU alumnus Dr. Ellen Fisher of Colorado State University will speak on "Understanding Plasma Processing on a Molecular-Level:  Interfaces and Surfaces" on Friday, Nov. 14 at 2 p.m. in Moody Science 303.
What Can I Do With a Major in – The series continues today with What Can I Do With a Major in…Business Administration/Economics.  If you are interested in where a business or economics major might lead you, come to the Meadow Center in the ASC today at 9:30 a.m. and learn more.  No pre-registration is needed.
Professional activities

Dr. Scott Bailey, professor of psychology; Dr. Michael Czuchry, assistant professor of psychology; Dr. Tiffiny Sia, assistant professor of psychology; and Professor Carolyn Turner, instructor of psychology, attended the Southwest Teachers of Psychology conference held at Texas Wesleyan University in Fort Worth Texas Nov. 7-8.  Drs. Bailey and Czuchry presented a paper, “What was Lost? Using the Methods Final as a Diagnostic Instrument.”  In addition, Dr. Czuchry gave a teaching demonstration, “Using Game Shows to Make Learning Fun, Informative, and Memorable,” and Dr. Sia gave two teaching demonstrations, “It’s in the Syllabus: Read the Small Print” and “Jigsaw Learning, Posters, and Peer Review.”

 
Brenda Schumann, director of registration and records, attended the Texas Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admission Officers meeting in Corpus Christi on Nov. 2-4.

 

Hellos and Good-byes 

Marie Paiz will be transitioning to the Office of Registration and Records as the assistant director of registration and records on Monday, Nov. 17.  We look forward to Marie joining the office along with the talents and experience she brings to serving the TLU community.  Stop by and congratulate Marie on her new position.
Miscellaneous

The Student Government Association would like to thank everyone who donated money during the Donate for the Cure Campaign in the month of October.  The money was collected for the Susan G. Komen Foundation.  SGA collected $190.48 and will be matching the donations and then some to make a contribution of $500 to the Foundation.  Congratulations to Alpha Kappa Psi for donating the most money from an organization.  Thank you to Delta Epsilon Iota and Beta Alpha Sigma for also making organization donations.  Thank you!
